
Tips of the month September 2018

We provide weekly tips based on common queries which come through to us from London GPs and practice teams. These are shared via social media

and collated for this newsletter.

 

2/2 Any change in partnership must be notified to the CQC, if the practice is currently single handed then you will need to apply to change the status of

the practice from single handed to that of a partnership. You must also notify any change of registered manager to the CQC.

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) September 18, 2018

 

#TipoftheWeek London GP trainees are entitled to advice and support from their LMC. Each LMC has spaces for GP trainees to be co-opted on their

committee.

&mdash; Londonwide LMCs (@LondonwideLMCs) August 20, 2018


